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This notice contains important information which may affect you. Please ask someone to translate it for you. 
Mandarin 本通知包含可能会对您造成影响的重要信息。请找人帮您翻译一下。 
Cantonese  本通知中含有可能會對您產生影響的重要訊息。請找人幫助您翻譯成中。 
Korean 이 공지에는 회원님에게 영향을 미칠 수 있는 중요한 정보가 포함되어 

있습니다. 다른 사람에게 번역을 부탁해 주세요. 
Hindi  इस सचूना में आपको प्रभा�वत कर सकने वाल� महत्वपूणर् जानकार� है। कृपया �कसी से 

इसका अनुवाद करा लें। 
Punjab ਇਸ ਨ� ਿਟਸ ਿਵੱਚ ਅਿਜਹੀ ਮਹੱਤਵਪਰੂਨ ਜਾਣਕਾਰੀ ਸ਼ਾਮਲ ਹ,ੈ ਜ ੋਤੁਹਾਨੰੂ ਪ�ਭਾਿਵਤ ਕਰ ਸਕਦੀ 

ਹ।ੈ  ਿਕਰਪਾ ਕਰਕ ੇਿਕਸੇ ਿਵਅਕਤੀ ਨੰੂ ਤੁਹਾਡੇ ਲਈ ਇਸਦਾ ਅਨੁਵਾਦ ਕਰਨ ਲਈ ਕਹ।ੋ 
French Canadian Cet avis contient des informations importantes qui peuvent vous concerner. 

Veuillez demander à quelqu’un de le traduire pour vous.   

Subject:  Delayed Opening of hot tub  

Dear Owners: 

Each year we attempt to have the hot tub open for use and enjoyment on April 1st, 
so that it is operational and ready to use. 

However, unfortunately due to the accident that occurred which damaged our 
main FOB entrance to the Amenities Building we must delay the opening. 

In order to have access to the Exercise facilities we have found it necessary to 
keep the gate to the back entrance open. 

 For security and liability reasons, the pool gates cannot be unlocked and open to 
anyone.  

The council has recently received permission from ICBC to move forward on the 
repair and are working with an approved quote to repair the door as quickly as 
possible. 

 

 



We will provide updates as this situation progresses. Your council is focused on 
getting the hot tub open as soon as possible, for everyone’s enjoyment.  

Thank you for your patience as we work through the necessary steps to get this 
resolved. 

 
Warm regards, 
Wills Creek Strata Council 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


